River City Interpreters for the Deaf
June 2013 Conference Report
President: Michelle Theiss
Vice President: Cassandra Ramirez
Secretary: Mary Virginia Getz
Treasurer: Frank Peralez III
Parliamentarian: Robert Suniga
Chapter Rep: Sharon Nodine
Legislative Rep: Sharon Nodine
Membership: 63
RCID has had an active year! We have co-hosted two workshops. One was presented by Carol Patre and the second by Paula Mickelson. Both workshops were well attended.
This year we donated money to the SAC ITP to help pay for 15 students to attend this year's TSID conference. In addition, RCID hosted its annual luncheon for SAC ITP graduates at the Alamo Café.
RCID will soon have a new logo and a new website! A friend of one of the SAC ITP students drew our logo and it has been sent to the printers so chapter t-shirts can be made.
RCID also had a table at the SAC Open House this year. Students and interpreters were invited to join our chapter.

Our meetings have moved to a local restaurant. We are now more centrally located.
At our May meeting, we elected officers. The previous RCID board agreed to stay on for another year.
Respectfully submitted,
Sharon Nodine – Chapter Rep